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Dear David, 
 
Embedded Exemptable Large Power Stations connected to Islanded Distribution 
 
I am writing in response to the above consultation concerning generators connected to 
a system that is not directly or indirectly connected to a transmission system.  We 
agree that it is not possible for such generation to have an impact on the transmission 
system and consequently the EELPS changes under BETTA should not apply to such 
generators. 
 
We therefore agree with the proposed modifications to the CUSC and STC. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Rob McDonald  
Director of Regulation 


